
 

 

 

 

Dear Sir 

The Egyptian-Chinese Commerce Chamber expresses its profound 

gratitude for your sincere efforts and invites you to attend a preliminary seminar 

entitled "The International Conference for Renewable Energy" held in Beijing 

dated on Oct. 27
th

 2014 at Hotel Ritan International Hotel at 1:00pm to 4 pm 

No.17, North Ritan Road, Chaoyang, 100020  

Meanwhile, the goal behind holding such a preliminary seminar is to 

handle all the details of the "International Conference and Exhibition for 

Renewable Energy" which shall be held in Cairo during the period 14-16 

December 2014 at Fairmont hotel under the supervision of several Egyptian 

entities and authorities. 

It is highly noted that during the preliminary seminar, it will be B2B 

discussions held among Chinese Companies and that of the Egyptian public and 

private sectors in addition to facilitations regarding travel and reserving hotels 

plane tickets etc. 

Sincerely, 

 

DR . Hossam Elsayed 

 

Vice Chairman, 

Egyptian-Chinese Commerce Chamber 

 

 


